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TO:  Pat Ginnetti, P.E., P.S., 2024 CEAO President 
 

FROM: Dean Ringle, P.E., P.S., CEAO Executive Director 
 

DATE:    June 30, 2024 
 

RE:  Official Letter of Resignation 

 
It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my upcoming retirement as 

I resign as the CEAO Executive Director on Saturday, August 31, 2024. 
 

Over the last seven years, all CEAO members should be proud of the many 
good things we have accomplished.  I am humbly grateful for the 

opportunity to have served in this capacity and in our two great professions 
of engineering and surveying. 

 
I look forward to the next chapter in my life and encourage our association’s 

membership to fully support the next Executive Director in helping make 
CEAO an even stronger association for the future. 

 
My involvement in CEAO spans over 40 years. Thank you all for allowing me 

to share my life in this organization! 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dean 

 
 

 
C:  CEAO Executive Committee     

CEAO Board of Directors 
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CEAO Staff 
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